
 
ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 

 
March 4, 2022 

 
RFQu #22-913-19 
PROVIDE AND INSTALL OVERHEAD GARAGE DOORS AT HANO CMD WAREHOUSE 
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE REFERENCED 
REQUEST FOR QUOTES. 
 
ITEM#1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 
Q1:  How many overhead garage doors are to be installed? 
 
A1:  A total of three overhead garage doors are required. 
 
Q2: Is there a spec on the door to see if the doors will need to be hurricane 

rated? 
 
A2: The specs to the doors are in the scope of work.  The doors do not have to be 

wind-rated for Hurricanes.  Examples of the doors are on site for visual inspection 
if needed. 

 
Quotes must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Office of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on Thursday, March 17, 
2022.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Quotes. All 
addenda must be acknowledged.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 


